Dear Praying Friends,

Deputation continues... although it seems a lot hotter than when we started in February! It’s been
amazing to see the Lord work both in our lives, and the churches we’ve ministered in this month. Several
weeks were spent on the road, making our way up to meetings in the Northeast. Dropping in on at least
three different churches, we were able to meet some new friends along the way, establishing some great
contacts for the future! Nikayla has family in Virginia, so it was great to visit them and reconnect for a
few days as well. We had a big Sunday in Maine, presenting/speaking in two churches, Hudson Baptist
and Clinton Baptist. Wonderful people are in both places, and it was a real blessing to get to know them
and spend some time exploring a new state!

Upon our return to NC, my family put together a baby shower for our little one coming soon. We were
blown away by the generosity and love that everyone showed for Atlas. He is so blessed, and he doesn’t
even know it yet! On top of our family growing, we have more news to share. We are moving! During the
month of August, we will be making preparations to move from McLeansville, NC to Kings Mountain,
NC. The Lord has opened the door for us to move into a home next to the WWNTBM office. He’s made
it clear this is the next step for our family, and we are excited about the new chapter ahead!

We finished July with couple of great meetings in NC. Hope Baptist Tabernacle and Maranatha Baptist
Church were very kind to us. It is always encouraging when pastors and church people catch the vision
for See The Harvest and understand the impact a missions trip can have. God is certainly working
through our deputation ministry, even if it’s not how we expect! Since we quit our jobs and went full time
on deputation, not once have we gone hungry, been without somewhere to sleep, or lacked anything we
needed. Our Lord’s providence is unmatched! If you would like to pray for us specifically, here are several
prayer requests:

« The Move. Moving isn’t a complicated task, but it certainly a lot of work! Please pray for us as we
transition into our new home over the next month or so.

« A Healthy Pregnancy & Delivery. Nikayla has now entered the third trimester of her pregnancy, so
keep her in your prayers as life becomes more uncomfortable for her until the baby comes.

« A Larger Vehicle. As our family is growing, we are beginning to see the value in a larger vehicle for
deputation. We are not asking for funds at this time, just that you would pray with us about this need
and for an opportunity of the Lord. We are praying for something with the ability to pull a medium
sized camper in the future.

As always, thank you for your love and prayers as we raise our support to lead See The Harvest.

For His Glory,
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Cody & Nikayla Carden
See The Harvest Director
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World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
PO Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086

McLeansville Baptist Church

5205 Frieden Church Rd.
McLeansville, NC 27301
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